
 

 

Town of Arnprior Support for Humanitarian Efforts in Ukraine 

To Whom it may concern,  
 
Council of the Corporation of the Town of Arnprior passed the following 
resolution regarding supporting Ukraine in these difficult times. Council at their 
meeting, requested staff provide this resolution to all municipalities in the 
province of Ontario for their information.  
 

Whereas the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Arnprior supports 
our Federal, Provincial and local municipalities in condemning the 
aggression and violent acts that Russia is taking upon Ukraine; and 
 
Whereas on March 2, 2022 Mayor Stack issued a press release voicing the 
Town’s support of “the Ukrainian people, who are fighting bravely against 
the invading Russian forces” and asked that everyone in Arnprior keep 
“these brave souls in our hearts and minds, and hope for a swift end to this 
conflict,” and 
 
Whereas the clock at the D.A. Gillies (Museum) will stay lit in blue and 
yellow until the attacks cease. 
 
Therefore Be It Resolved That: 

1. That Council support the humanitarian efforts in Ukraine with a 
$1000.00 donation to the Canadian Red Cross Ukraine Humanitarian 
Crisis Appeal. 
 

2. That the Mayor send a letter to the Ukrainian Embassy in Ottawa in 
support and solidarity of those in Ukraine, their friends and families 
across the globe and those of Ukrainian heritage within our 
community. 

 
The Town of Arnprior has sent a donation to the Canadian Red Cross Ukraine 
Humanitarian Crisis Appeal, and the Mayor has issued a letter to the Ukrainian 
Embassy in Ottawa, as noted.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kaila Zamojski 
Deputy Clerk  
Town of Arnprior  
613-623-4231 Ext. 1818 
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